

Newsletter of Summerhill Care Home

- Edition of Aug 1, 2025 -





Greetings

Welcome to July's news letter. Hope you have been enjoying the beautiful weather as much as we have here at Summerhill, the flowers are now in full bloom and looking wonderful!

we have enjoyed our first trips out for a long time, some of our residents have enjoyed fish and chips in Amble and cake at the Running Fox. Next month I plan a pub lunch for the men, thinking maybe Craster?

We have also enjoyed the various singers inviting another new comer Derek Hodgson to our books who went down a storm.

Our residents were delighted to have KL Pony visit again with their miniature Pony, always a hit and we've also enjoyed visits from King of friendship dog.



Trip out

We had our first trips out!! Some of the residents went into Amble and had fish and chips by the harbour. They absolutely had a fantastic time..... I'm hoping there will be plenty more trips out in the future.



More great pictures from our trip out to Amble x



Sam Naylor

Our residents enjoyed a session from a regular Sam Naylor, Sam always puts on a different show when she attends to get the most out of everyone and she has some wonderful outfits.



Derek and Jean enjoying having their picture with Sam x



Friendship Dog

We have King come and visit every other week, he is a huge presents and certainly brightens up everyone's day. Not only do our residents love seeing King, they also enjoy chatting to his owner Di, always with lots of questions.



More from King x



Derek Hodgson

We had a new singer this month with Derek Hodgson. What an absolutely fantastic show he put on, I had Yvonne and Michael up dancing, Isabel also enjoyed a little boogie, plenty of smiles and laughter all round - love the interaction between singers and our residents x



More from Derek



The Running Fox

The ladies have enjoyed an afternoon out to The Running Fox in Longhoughton. They chose some lovely cakes and scones all washed down with a pot of tea



The Running Fox

More pictures from our fabulous afternoon out, all the smiles say it all. For some residents this was the first time they been out (other than hospital visits) and the feedback has been wonderful, I'm hoping for more trips in the future.



KL Pony

We have enjoyed a wonderful visit from KL Pony, they bought little Taz along for cuddles, as much as seeing Taz, our residents also enjoy talking to the owner and asking questions. We had the wonderful Emily today attending with Taz.



Alex Hall Music

We welcomed back Alex Hall, he is a great singer, and also a hit with the ladies! I think it's great when the singers interact with the residents, they seem to connect differently and enjoy the show more. We look forward to seeing Alex again soon x



More from Alex Hall Music

The lovely Edna, Isabel and Linda enjoying being sang too x



We have also enjoyed other activities this month including arts and craft sessions, Church Service from St Michael's Alnwick, Reminiscing on the swinging 60's, knit and natter, Bingo and lots more



Joan enjoying her 1-1 session getting her nails done, Ann enjoying her 1-1 with some mindful colouring and the last one is Edna, Michael and Myrna enjoying a game of Domino's in The Zimmers Rest

Summer Party ...



We will be holding our annual summer party on the 23rd August, 11.45-this includes lunch at 12.15 followed by singer Tony DaSousa at 1.30 and opera singer Julie Pendleton at 2.45. we will also have a tombola and cake sale Family and Friends welcome

